
To the law makers,  
 
I would be remiss if I didn't add myself to the growing voices of people that feel measure 110 should be 
repealed. Although some of the funding for treatment should remain, decriminalization has made it 
difficult for those people to hit a point for them to feel that they need treatment. Many I have talked to 
have said it wasn't until jail or the ability to get sober in jail, they would have continued to be on drugs 
and addicted. Repeal measure 110 now!  
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